
If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2245 Romans 1-2 
 
 

1. How many years passed between when Paul converted on the 
road to Damascus and when he wrote his letter to the 
Romans? 
 
 a. 10 years 
 b. 15 years 
 c. 25 years 
 d. 35 years 
 
 
2. “There was a body of believers there in Rome and their 
_________________________________________________ was known 
everywhere.” 
 
 
3. “God could not forgive our sins ______________________.” 
 
 
4. Many times, God does not give us what we ask for because 
we have not been specific enough about what it is we want.  
True or False? 
 
 
5. It is sinful to take pleasure in other people’s wicked 
acts like murder and fornication, even if you do not do 
those things yourself.  True or False? 
 
 
6. “It is amazing how horrible our sins look when 
_____________________________________ is doing them.” 
 
 
7. “Paul has, in the first two chapters [of Romans] 
successfully made us all ___________________________.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2246 Romans 3-4 
 
 

1. The discovery of the Dead Sea Scrolls was exciting 
because there were so many significant variations of what 
the Bible said.  True or False? 
 
 
2. When it comes to getting people saved, the goal 
justifies any possible means.  True or False? 
 
 
3. ”The law cannot make a person ________________________.” 
 
 
4. The phrase, “The just shall live by faith" is found in 
 
 a. The Old Testament. 
 b. The New Testament. 
 c. Both “a” and “b” 
 d. The Koran 
 
 
5. “Two thousand years later, on Mount Moriah, God provided 
Himself a _____________________________; for it was on the 
top of Mount Moriah that Jesus was crucified.” 
 
 
6. If it had been Abraham's works that brought him 
justification, then Abraham could _________________________ 
in his works. 
 
 
7. “Four keys to faith: (1) considering not the human 
difficulty, (2) staggering not at the _________________, 
but just (3) taking the ________________ and praising the 
Lord and thanking God for the _________________, (4) 
knowing and being fully persuaded that God is able to do 
whatever He has promised.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2247 Romans 5-6 
 
 

1. The first blessing of justification by faith is that we 
have ___________________________ with God through our Lord 
Jesus Christ. 
 
 
2. Existentialist philosophy leads to unity and community.  
True or False? 
 
 
3. “Reality would bring me to __________________________ if 
I didn't have the hope of Jesus Christ.” 
 
 
4. We all sinned in Adam. He acted as a federal head, he 
acted for all of us, and by his sin death entered the 
world. By his sin we were all made sinners.  True or False? 
 
 
5. Even as sin entered the world through one man, Adam, 
righteousness and life came through one Man, Jesus Christ.  
True or False? 
 
 
6. “That is what baptism was all about. ___________________ 
with Christ, but yet ____________________ in that newness 
of life in Him.” 
 
 
7. “Every man is 
 
 a. punished.” 
 b. ruled.” 
 c. rewarded.” 
 d. a liar.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2248 Romans 7 
 
 

1. “This new relationship with God in the new covenant 
through Jesus Christ does not mean that I am free to 
indulge in my _______________________. Far from it. It 
means that I am bound now by even a greater law, the law of 
love. The law of love for Jesus Christ.” 
 
 
2. “As a Pharisee Paul only thought that the 
______________________________ of the strong desire was 
sin.” 
 
 
3. Rather than feeling self-righteous because we never had 
an illicit sexual relationship with another person, we 
should feel guilty because we have had an improper desire 
to do so.  True or False? 
 
 
4. What aspect of God’s moral requirements does the tenth 
commandment, “Thou shalt not covet”, illustrate? 
 
 a. the psychological aspect 
 b. the sinful aspect 
 c. the inner, spiritual aspect 
 d. the outer, physical aspect 
 
 
5. “There is a dual nature: the _______________________ and 
the _________________________. These two are warring 
against each other, and there are times when I yield to the 
flesh. And I hate myself for yielding to the flesh, because 
my spirit wants to live after God and please God.” 
 
6. As Christians, we have may have the desire to seek God 
and please God, but it is hard to actually do those things 
because we still have evil desires as well.  True or False? 
 
 
7. If we have been born again in Jesus Christ, we no longer 
have to yield to sinful, evil desires.  True or False? 
 

 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2249 Romans 8 
 
 

1. “Paul had felt the condemnation of the law. It had 
condemned him to 
 
 a. bondage.” 
 b. slavery.” 
 c. debt. 
 d. none of the above 
 
 
2. Paul said that the Mosaic law was holy, just, and 
__________________________. 
 
 
3. ”The man who lives dominated by his body appetites is 
living like an ___________________________, because 
____________________________ are body-controlled beings. 
 
 
4. “If I am being led by my flesh, dominated by my flesh, 
then I am only fooling myself if I say I am  
 
 a. carnal.” 
 b. a son of God.” 
 c. a pastor.” 
 d. none of the above 
 
 
5. Christians enter their glorified state when they are 
baptized.  True or False? 
 
 
6. To be more than a conqueror means to not only be 
victorious after the battle is over, but to have victory 
during the battle.  True or False? 
 
 
7. “God's love for you is constant. It is eternal. And it 
is not predicated upon you but upon His own 
_______________________________________.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2250 Romans 9-10 
 
 

1. “The Jew today is no different than the Gentile as far 
as _______________________ is concerned.” 
 
 
2. Romans 9:5 declares that Jesus is God.  True or False? 
 
 
3. ”After declaring ten times that Pharaoh hardened his 
heart against the Lord, [the Scripture] said, 
‘____________________________ hardened the heart of 
Pharaoh.’" 
 
 
4. Paul introduced the figure of the potter and the clay to 
express to us God's relationship with man, demonstrating 
God’s 
 
 a. forgiveness of man. 
 b. sacrifice for man. 
 c. sovereignty over man. 
 d. none of the above  
 
 
5. Some people have a zeal for God that is not according to 
______________________________. 
 
 
6. “The fact that Jesus ___________________________________ 
is God's witness before the world that there is only one 
way that a man can come to God, and that is by the cross of 
Jesus Christ.” 
 
 
7. “Having known the grace of God through Jesus Christ, we 
are now ______________________________ to let the world 
know of that same grace.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2251 Romans 11-12 
 
 

1. “There are those who seek to identify the 
________________________________ nations as Israel.” 
 
 
2. “The times of greatest _______________________ often 
follow the times of greatest _______________________.” 
 
 
3. The Mormons and Jehovah’s Witnesses both teach systems 
that are predicated on works and looking to their works as 
the basis of being accepted.  True or False? 
 
 
4. The history of the Christian Church shows that the 
Church has always supported Israel because they are God’s 
chosen people.  True or False? 
 
 
5. Pastor Chuck feels that God has called him to 
 
 a. establish a ministry in Israel. 
 b. just teach the Word of God faithfully. 
 c. establish Calvary Chapel in Jerusalem. 
 d. none of the above 
 
 
6. God calls us to a non-reasoned relationship with Him.  
True or False? 
 
 
7. The reasonable thing, the rational thing, the smart 
thing is to just turn your life and decision-making 
faculties of your life over to God that He might direct 
your life.  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2252 Romans 13-14 
 
 

1. “Being a Christian does not give me immunity from the 
law, for the powers that be are ________________________ by 
God.” 
 
 
2. “Be a decent, law-abiding citizen and you don't have to 
worry about the ______________________________.” 
 
 
3. “For the most part, the church is dead in Europe and you 
can feel it. Walking down the street, you can sense that 
spirit of ____________________________ that is everywhere.” 
 
 
4. Satan is holding many people's lives today as captives, 
captives of their own  
 
 a. parents. 
 b. nations. 
 c. virtues. 
 d. lusts.  
 
 
5. Romans 14 teaches that Christians should not impose the 
Bible’s moral standards on others.  True or False? 
 
 
6. We are not to _______________________ our Christian 
liberty before the weaker brother. 
 
 
7. “If you can not do it in _______________________, if you 
are being condemned [by your conscience] as you do it, then 
to you it is sin.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2253 Romans 15-16 
 
 

1. “I shouldn't just be thinking about my own 
_________________________________.” 
 
 
2. “There is no real _____________________ apart from God.“ 
 
 
3. ”People are selling their souls so ___________________.” 
 
 
4. According to Pastor Chuck, what is another word for 
“patient”? 
 
 a. easygoing. 
 b. blasé. 
 c. long-suffering. 
 d. none of the above  
 
 
5. As Christians, we ought to accept others with all their 
imperfections, just as Christ has forgiven and accepted us.  
True or False? 
 
 
6. The Jews in Jerusalem were always suspicious of Paul.  
True or False? 
 
 
7. The Bible rules out the possibility of there being any 
apostles who were women.”  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2254 1 Corinthians 1-2 
 
 

1. Who was the chief ruler of the synagogue, and thus, 
probably the chief conspirator in bringing Paul before the 
Roman magistrate? 
 
 a. Timotheos 
 b. Sosthenes 
 c. Aquila 
 d. Simon Magus 
 
 
2. According to Pastor Chuck, Corinth was not just a 
commercial center. It was a center of 
_____________________________________ in those days. 
 
 
3. All true Christian believers in the world need to 
recognize their oneness as the Church.  True or False? 
 
 
4. Paul devotes _______________________ chapters of 1 
Corinthians to the charisma, the gifts of the Spirit; the 
operation of those gifts and the proper use of the gifts of 
the Spirit. 
 
 
5. All people can perfectly understand God by studying 
nature.  True or False? 
 
 
6. “God had a real problem, and He solved the problem in 
the _________________________.” 
 
 
7. “Oh God, help us that we might indeed possess the mind 
of Christ, that that mind, that mental attitude that Jesus 
had, will be our mental attitude. That of not 
____________________________ over one another, but 
____________________________one another in love.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2255 1 Corinthians 3-4 
 
 

1. The direction of our prayers for the natural man would 
be that God would open his eyes to the ___________________. 
 
 
2. “It is a ________________________ to declare that the 
natural man is a free moral agent. He is furthest from free 
moral agency. He is bound and he is blinded by the power of 
darkness.” 
 
 
3. What does the Greek word for “ministers” in 1 Cor. 4:1 
mean? 
 
__________________________________ 
 
 
4. We can be sure we are righteous before God when we do 
not know of anything “against ourselves.”  True or False? 
 
 
5. Our common tendency is to act as though our talents are 
something that we possess rather than something 
________________________ to us by God. 
 
 
6. What is the word in 1 Cor. 4:9 that compares suffering 
believers’ witness to the public displays of prisoners 
captured by Roman generals? 
 
 a. spectacle 
 b. parade 
 c. circus 
 d. none of the above 
 
 
7. “No prophecy of scripture is of ________________________ 
interpretation.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2256 1 Corinthians 5-6 
 
 

1. The first Corinthian letter of Paul was mainly 
______________________________. 
 
 
2. “In the Old Testament when Hezekiah became the king, 
Israel had lapsed into 
 
 a. idolatry. 
 b. usury. 
 c. bigotry. 
 d. none of the above 
 
 
3. “According to the Oriental tradition of the Middle East, 
to eat together with a person is to become 
____________________ with that person.” 
 
 
4. The Bible teaches that, as Christians, we ought to 
resolve our legal disputes between believers in court 
rather than handle those issues inside the Church.  True or 
False? 
 
 
5. “If any man is in Christ, he is a new _________________, 
and the old things are ___________________ away.” 
 
 
6. “It is important as a Christian that I learn to 
prioritize my life lest I get caught up and I'm spending an 
inordinate amount of time in ____________________________.” 
 
 
7. “Oh, God help us to _________________________ from 
________________________, to be like Joseph.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2257 1 Corinthians 7-8 
 
 

1. In Paul’s day, most Corinthians believed that the body 
was completely ______________________. 
 
 
2. It is commonly held in church tradition that Paul was 
married, but his wife left him when he converted to 
Christianity.  True or False? 
 
 
3. Before he was married, all Pastor Chuck needed to travel 
freely across the United States was 
 
 a. a sack of money. 
 b. a sack of potatoes. 
 c. a sack of apricots. 
 d. a stack of Bibles. 
 
 
4. Circumcision was so important in the Christian faith 
that Paul commanded Gentile men to be circumcised before 
they could be baptized as Christians.  True or False?  
 
 
5. When wrote that Christians who are married should be as 
though they were not married, his point in context is that 
they should be concerned with what pleases God rather than 
the things of this world.  True or False? 
 
 
6. “The man who thinks he knows the most usually knows the 
______________________________.” (Cf. Prov. 26:12) 
 
 
7. “Love seeks to __________________________________.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2258 1 Corinthians 9-10 
 
 

1. As the first sign that he was a genuine apostle, Paul 
mentioned that he had personally seen the risen Lord, Jesus 
Christ.  True or False? 
 
 
2. Jesus said, "Freely you have ___________________, freely 
_________________." 
 
 
3. Paul used the example of an Olympic athlete, who 
diligently trains and strives for a perishable crown, to 
persuade Christians to seek God with all their heart, soul, 
mind and strength.  True or False? 
 
 
4. “The Bible tells us that the persons whose minds are 
upon the things of the flesh is ____________________, but 
the person whose mind is upon the things of the Spirit is 
_____________________, and he has peace and he has joy.” 
 
 
5. Pastor Chuck refers to Israel’s forty years wandering in 
the wilderness as, “the longest __________________________ 
service in the world.” 
 
 
6. “God is faithful to me. He will not allow me to be 
tempted beyond my _______________________. He will provide 
for me the way to escape in order that I will be able to 
bear it. But it is important that I ______________________ 
that way of escape.” 
 
 
7. Commenting on 1 Cor. 10:31, Pastor Chuck says, “If you 
are living by the right principles, you don't need rules, 
you don't need laws.”  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2259 1 Corinthians 11 
 
 

1. The word “meet” is an old English word meaning “fit”. 
Gen. 2:18 describes the woman as a helper that is fit for 
the man, created for him. In no way does it signify a 
_______________________________ position. 
 
 
2. How were the temple prostitutes in Corinth recognized? 
 
 a. They wore certain kinds of veils or head coverings. 
 b. They wore no veils or head coverings. 
 c. They wore expensive jewelry in their hair. 
 d. They rode around in chariots. 
 
 
3. Paul affirmed that women were allowed to pray and 
exercise the gift of prophecy in the church.  True or 
False? 
 
 
4. In the early church, believers met together once per 
week for a beautiful time of fellowship which they called 
the __________________________________________, which is 
somewhat like what we call a potluck. 
 
 
5. The agape feast would always end with the bread and the 
cup, the Lord’s Supper. True or False? 
 
 
6. When Paul told the Corinthian Christians not to partake 
in an “unworthy manner”, he was probably addressing the way 
that some people were gorging themselves at the agape 
feasts and either getting drunk or not leaving enough food 
for others.  True or False? 
 
 
7. The benefits of Jesus’ death for our sins should be 
understood to be only spiritual benefits, not any kind 
physical or health benefits.  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2260 1 Corinthians 12 
 
 

1. “In the church, one of the areas where the greatest 
ignorance does exist today is in the area of 
____________________________________________, and their 
operation within the church.” 
 
 
2. “If I really confess Jesus Christ as Lord, I can only do 
that as the result of the work of the 
________________________________________ within my life.” 
 
 
3. “If God does give to me a gift of the Spirit, it isn't 
for my own personal _____________________________. It isn't 
a toy for me to play with; it is for the __________________ 
of the whole body of Christ.” 
 
 
4. Who had a word of wisdom in the early Church’s 
controversy over the circumcision of Gentiles? 
 
 a. Paul 
 b. Barnabas 
 c. James 
 d. Peter  
 
 
5. It was Peter’s faith that healed the lame man in Acts 3.  
True or False? 
 
 
6. Even men of faith can have a _______________________ of 
faith. 
 
 
7. “There are always those who seek to want to divide the 
body of Christ; the recognition of themselves to the 
______________________________ of other parts.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2261 1 Corinthians 13 
 
 

1. In the first few verses of chapter 13, Paul shows the 
superiority of _______________________ over the gifts of 
the Spirit. 
 
 
2. “We see too much _______________________ within the 
church as man is trying to promote a program, or worse yet, 
trying to promote himself. True love doesn't vaunt itself.” 
 
 
3. ”The word of knowledge is always _______________________ 
knowledge. We never receive total and complete knowledge of 
a situation.” 
 
 
4. Which group interpreted “that which is perfect” in 1 
Cor. 13:10 as referring to the completed canon of 
Scripture?” 
 
 a. Pentecostals 
 b. fundamentalists 
 c. neo-evangelicals 
 d. neo-orthodox theologians  
 
 
5. G. Campbell Morgan is a commentator who believes that, 
in its context, “that which is perfect” refers to the 
__________________________________________________________.   
 
 
6. “Faith is _________________________ it, simply because 
God _________________________ it.” 
 
 
7. Paul said, "For he who _______________________ has 
fulfilled the ________________."  



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2262 1 Corinthians 14 
 
 

1. Savonarola said, "When prayer reaches its ultimate, 
____________________________ are impossible." 
 
 
2. The New Testament prophets were not so much about 
foretelling as they were _________________-telling. 
 
 
3. Speaking in tongues with interpretation becomes 
equivalent to prophecy.  True or False? 
 
 
4. Speaking in tongues should always be 
 
 a. addressed to God. 
 b. to speak edification to the church. 
 c. done silently. 
 d. none of the above  
 
 
5. Paul himself often spoke in tongues during believers’ 
meetings.  True or False? 
 
 
6. “There are people who have __________________________ 
problems who are drawn to Pentecostal-type services, and 
they use the freedom of the platform within the Pentecostal 
services to satisfy a ___________________________ need in 
their own lives.” 
 
 
7. If someone prophecies in a believers’ meeting and says 
that God is saying a particular thing, other Spirit-filled 
believers are supposed to judge the validity of their 
prophecy.  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2263 1 Corinthians 15-16 
 
 

1. What is 1 Cor. 15 about? 
 
________________________________________________________ 
 
 
2. According to Paul, Christ’s death and resurrection was 
not taught in the Old Testament Scriptures.  True or False? 
 
 
3. What does “Jehova-jireh” (or Yahweh-yireh) mean? 
 
_____________________________________________ 
 
 
4. “God is the ___________________________; man is the 
_____________________________.” 
 
 
5. Water baptism was taught by Jesus Christ, practiced in 
the book of Acts, and taught in Romans chapter 6. Thus, we 
accept water baptism as a legitimate ritual within the 
church today.  True or False? 
 
 
6. “The same __________________________ elements that make 
up the dirt outside are the same 
_____________________________ elements that make up your 
body.” 
 
 
7. “We make a mistake sometimes in getting so set in 
routines that we're not available for God to 
____________________________________________________.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2264 2 Corinthians 1-2 
 
 

1. In Paul’s first letter to the Corinthians, he corrected 
their carnality and their doctrinal errors. What effect did 
this have? 
 
 a. It comforted the people. 
 b. It enraged the people. 
 c. It polarized the people. 
 d. It galvanized the people. 
 
 
2. Paul was able to encourage the Corinthians in the 
victory that they were going to experience, because he 
could say, "I was there, and God brought me through in 
victory, and I know He'll bring you through victoriously."  
True or False? 
 
 
3. ”According to the Scriptures, if you ask for a blessing, 
you are acknowledging the _______________________________ 
of the other party, as the lesser is always blessed by the 
greater.” 
 
 
4. “God's faithfulness in the past is a 
____________________________ to me of His continued 
faithfulness in the future.” 
 
 
5. “All of God's promises to you are wrapped up in 
____________________________.” 
 
  
6. "God has ___________________________ you that you might 
be His forever; that you might share in the glory of His 
eternal kingdom.” 
 
 
7. “The Spirit of God, who is the Spirit of truth, will 
lead you into all truth if you'll read the Book.”  True or 
False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2265 2 Corinthians 3-4 
 
 

1. “The letter that kills is the letter of the 
_______________________________.” 
 
 
2. “Where the Spirit of the Lord is, there is liberty from 
the law and from the bondage of the law. Free from the law, 
there is no __________________________________, for Jesus 
provides a perfect salvation.” 
 
 
3. ”When I look to ________________________, I can't do it. 
When I look to _______________________ to aid me, they 
can't do it. The only place that I can find really 
effective help is by looking to Jesus Christ.” 
 
 
4. Psychiatrists can pinpoint people’s specific problems, 
but they cannot do much else without pointing a person to 
Jesus Christ for real answers.  True or False? 
 
 
5. “Any man who will rationally look at the offer that God 
has made in Jesus Christ is a fool if he doesn't accept it. 
But the reason why they don't accept it is they can't 
accept it, because of 
 
 a. Satan’s power.” 
 b. God’s desire to send them to hell.” 
 c. their lack of good works.” 
 d. none of the above 
 
 
6. “When it is no longer God's work ___________________ me, 
but now God's work ____________________ me, then I've 
reached my highest capacity.” 
 
 
7. “Don't do all of your planning for just right now. Get 
involved in the ____________________________.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2266 2 Corinthians 5 
 
 

1. “Paul talked about how he was constantly facing 
______________________________ for the cause of Jesus 
Christ.” 
 
 
2. God showed His intention to fully redeem you by giving 
to you now the ___________________________________. 
 
 
3. ”The Bible teaches that our works are going to be judged 
 
 a. in smoke.” 
 b. by fire.” 
 c. like gold.” 
 d. by other believers.” 
 
 
4. “There will be a fiery judgment, and those works coming 
from the ____________________________________________ will 
be burned.” 
 
 
5. People accused Paul of being crazy.  True or False? 
 
 
6. Most people are very concerned about their spiritual 
death, but think nothing of physical death.  True or False? 
 
 
7. “As God laid upon [Jesus] our sins, He was reconciling 
man to God. And so [Jesus] became what we were, in order 
that He might make us what ____________________________.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2267 2 Corinthians 6 
 
 

1. Paul, writing on the subject of his ministry for Jesus 
Christ, viewed it as being a __________________________ 
together with Him.   
 
 
2. “There is an old Greek saying: ‘The dice of the gods are 
_____________________________.’ That is, you cannot go 
against God and win. You cannot go against the word of God 
and win.” 
 
 
3. ”This old _______________________ is, nonetheless, ‘the 
temple of the living God.’” 
 
 
4. As a child of God, you are to live _____________________ 
than a person who is not a child of God. 
 
 
5. “You can only be reconciled to God as you come into the 
life of the Spirit; denying the flesh, denying yourself, 
the ________________________________ life.” 
 
 
6. “We have an image of ourselves. We look in a mirror many 
times and we're shocked at the __________________________.” 
 
 
7. According to Pastor Chuck, the man who hears the word of 
God, acknowledges the ideal, but then does not live by it 
is deceived. He is living in a dangerous delusion.  True or 
False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2268 2 Corinthians 7-8 
 
 

1. The Bible was divided into chapters in the 
_______________________ hundreds and divided into verses in 
the ________________________ hundreds. 
 
 
2. “The Holy Spirit is not really called the Spirit of 
____________________ and ___________________. He's called 
the Spirit of Truth.” 
 
 
3. While he was in college, Pastor Chuck met Henry Ford.  
True or False? 
 
 
4. The best kind of the “fear of the LORD” is being fearful 
of doing anything that would hurt our relationship with the 
LORD.  True or False? 
 
 
5. Paul draws a distinction between sorrow and repentance. 
There is a godly sorrow that works repentance, and there is 
a sorrow of the world that brings death. True repentance 
brings 
 
 a. a confession. 
 b. a gift. 
 c. a change. 
 d. tears. 
 
 
6. The churches in the upper part of Greece were rather 
_________________, and yet they gave _____________________. 
 
 
7. “God is far more interested in you giving 
___________________________ than He is giving your money. 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2269 2 Corinthians 9-10 
 
 

1. “Unfortunately, there are many who do bring a reproach 
to Jesus Christ because of the emphasis that they make upon 
 
 a. giving. 
 b. fasting. 
 c. praying. 
 d. dying. 
 
 
2. “God has only challenged you to ________________________ 
Him in one area, and that is in this law of giving.” 
 
 
3. People were accusing Paul of walking according to the 
_______________________________. 
 
 
4. The weapons of the spiritual warfare are spiritual 
weapons, the word of God, faith, _________________________. 
 
 
5. According to Pastor Chuck, the area of the battlefield 
is in the imagination of man and in his thoughts. Satan 
battles you in your mind. The spiritual battles are waged 
in your mind. That's where Satan challenges God.  True or 
False? 
 
 
6. “It’s not easy to live the right kind of life today, 
because every ungodly pressure in the world is against you. 
And you cannot in your flesh __________________________ a 
spiritual experience. You must take and use everything God 
has made available for you if you're going to stand in 
these days.” 
 
 
7. “This is a work of the Lord. It is 
____________________________________ in our eyes.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2270 2 Corinthians 11-13 
 
 

1. “It is so difficult to keep the gospel 
______________________________.” 
 
 
2. Mormonism teaches that Jesus and Lucifer are 
 
 a. angels. 
 b. elders. 
 c. both good. 
 d. brothers. 
 
 
3. Satan himself transforms himself or appears as an angel 
of light in order to deceive.  True or False? 
 
 
4. It is possible that Paul actually was dead and that his 
spirit was taken up into heaven when he was stoned by the 
Jews and left for dead.  True or False? 
 
 
5. “It is because of our misconception of 
_______________________ or a lack of ______________________ 
that we grieve over the Christians who died.” 
 
 
6. When Paul prayed about his “thorn in the flesh”, he got 
an answer; it was the answer that he was praying for.  True 
or False? 
  
 
7. According to Pastor Chuck, the _________________________ 
is in Paul’s benediction at the end of 2 Corinthians. 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2271 Galatians 1-2 
 
 

1. Galatia was a city in Turkey.  True or False? 
 
 
2. __________________________________ was much like Paul 
the apostle in that he was one of those fellows who went 
all out in his religious practices. 
 
 
3. ”If you give me a list of rules that I must abide by in 
order to be spiritual, that is not a ____________________.” 
 
 
4. Who authored the epistle of James in the Bible? 
 
 a. James the brother of Jesus 
 b. James the brother of John 
 c. King James 
 d. James Iscariot  
 
 
5. According to Pastor Chuck, there is no validity in 
various denominations or various churches within 
Christianity.  True or False? 
 
 
6. If you could keep the law of God: written, traditional, 
and oral, it would not save you.  True or False? 
 
 
7. If it were possible that man could be redeemed by the 
___________________________, then Jesus would not have 
died. 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2272 Galatians 3 
 
 

1. After Paul's departure, other teachers came in to 
Galatia declaring that the people could not be saved by a 
________________________ faith in Jesus Christ, but must 
also to that faith add the obedience to the law and the 
rituals of the law of ___________________________. 
 
 
2. The baptism of the Holy Spirit comes to a Christian once 
he reaches a certain level of consecration and holiness.  
True or False? 
 
 
3. If God performs miracles through a person, it does not 
necessarily prove that the person is holy and sinless.  
True or False? 
 
 
4. “The consideration should always be, "Is this 
_______________________________ to God if I do it?" 
 
 
5. Who wrote, "If we keep the whole law, and yet violate in 
one point, we are guilty of all." 
 
 a. Paul 
 b. Jesus 
 c. James 
 d. John 
 
 
6. “The law places the emphasis upon the _________________, 
the _______________________, where faith places the 
emphasis upon trusting in God.” 
 
 
7. Once a covenant is confirmed, it cannot be added to or 
disannulled.  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2273 Galatians 4 
 
 

1. “You're an heir of _______________________.” 
 
 
2. There are people who really do not know God and yet they 
do all kinds of ______________________________ things. 
 
 
3. What kind of “weakness” did Paul have? 
 
 a. a certain sin 
 b. a physical problem 
 c. a weak voice 
 d. none of the above 
 
 
4. “Writing is, many times, difficult because you don't 
hear the _____________________________________________.” 
 
 
5. Ishmael was the son of the _________________________, 
while Isaac was the son of the __________________________. 
 
 
6. It is the _________________________, through Jesus 
Christ, who brings you into the blessing of God. 
 
 
7. God often uses His kindness to bring people to 
repentance.  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2274 Galatians 5-6 
 
 

1. The whole concept of the book of Galatians is, “How to I 
establish a ________________________________________ before 
God?” 
 
 
2. Pastor encourages people to just ______________________ 
the Bible. 
 
 
3. “Paul was preaching that Jesus paid the complete price 
for your _____________________________ on the cross.” 
 
 
4. “There is a warfare that goes on in the life of the 
believer. Once the spirit has come alive, now there comes 
this striving for the mastery of me. Will I be mastered by 
the _________________________ or will I be mastered by the 
___________________________?” 
 
 
5. Heresies are a work of the flesh.  True or False? 
 
 
6. “The Bible does seem to make a distinction between sins 
and faults, though I think that the distinction is probably 
quite.” 
 
 a. specific.” 
 b. narrow.” 
 c. broad.” 
 d. arbitrary.” 
 
 
7. “Forbid it, Lord, that I should boast, save in the 
____________________________ of Christ my God.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2275 Ephesians 1 
 
 

1. Pastor Chuck really does not like the phrase, "He is 
following the highest calling of God; he's gone into the 
ministry."  True or False? 
 
 
2. “For years I went in my Christian experience without 
really knowing the __________________________ in my heart.” 
 
 
3. ”If He is Lord, then I am the doulos, I am the 
_____________________.” 
 
 
4. “God has accepted me in Christ. Now, I have no 
acceptance before God in 
 
 a. the Father.” 
 b. myself.” 
 c. my friends.” 
 d. none of the above  
 
 
5. “Within this universe of God, once more there will be 
just one ___________________________.” 
 
 
6. The rewards God has waiting for us as His children 
should give us strength.  True or False? 
 
 
7. “If you only knew the _____________________________ that 
are available to you as a child of God.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2276 Ephesians 2:1-8 
 
 

1. In the King James and New King James Bibles, the words 
in italics are the words that are inspired by the Holy 
Spirit.  True or False? 
 
 
2. Hamartia is the Greek word for ________________________. 
 
 
3. ”The world is going down the tube. And there is no 
_______________________________; that is the world's 
message to the world.” 
 
 
4. Many people make the mistake of fearing the will of God.  
True or False? 
 
 
5. “It is just a joy and a pleasant delight, to gather with 
God's people and to just experience God's love and the love 
within the _____________________________ of God.” 
 
 
6. “The hand of God was heavy on my life. I thought I was 
going to die. But then I _________________________ my sin 
and God forgave me my sin completely.” 
 
 
7. What army did the LORD miraculously enable Gideon to 
defeat? 
 
 a. the Midianites 
 b. the Amorites 
 c. the Amalekites 
 d. the Moronites 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2277 Ephesians 2:9-22 
 
 

1. “God knows the tendency of our old nature to want to 
receive _________________________. That's a part of that 
sinful nature, that is the very thing that tripped up 
__________________________.” 
 
 
2. What is the Greek word translated “workmanship”? 
 
 a. latreuo 
 b. poiema 
 c. pisteuo 
 d. rema  
 
 
3. “God wants you to be the expression of 
___________________________ to this world.” 
 
 
4. “God does _______________________ the instrument before 
He ______________________ the instrument.” 
 
 
5. Economists are now declaring that the only hope for the 
world is a unified monetary system.  True or False? 
 
 
6. “Christ has made the way by which man can come to God, 
it is a road that is marked by _________________________, 
but it brings us into fellowship and in communion with the 
Father.” 
 
 
7. “The Bible teaches that, while Solomon was building the 
temple, the sounds of axes and hammers were heard in it for 
seven years.”  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2278 Ephesians 3 
 
 

1. “Paul was actually a prisoner of ______________________, 
but as far as he was concerned, he was a prisoner of Jesus 
Christ, that is the one he was really bound to.” 
 
 
2. Paul knew that if he stopped preaching the gospel, 
people would stop persecuting him.  True or False? 
 
 
3. When Paul speaks of a mystery, he does not mean 
something that is difficult to solve. It is something that 
had not been revealed in the past, but God is now revealing 
and _______________________________________. 
 
 
4. When God would reveal the things through the prophets, 
they did have a grasp of these things, but not a full 
understanding. It took the working out of the plan for them 
to come into a full understanding.  True or False? 
 
 
5. The only posture that God approves for prayer is 
kneeling.  True or False? 
 
 
6. Ezekiel was taken by the Spirit to 
 
 a. Samaria 
 b. Nazareth 
 c. Bethlehem 
 d. Jerusalem 
 
 
7. “God doesn't have these categories of difficult or easy 
or impossible. They don't _____________________ with God.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2279 Ephesians 4 
 
 

1. In Ephesians, Paul spent three chapters telling you what 
God has done for you, what God has given to you, and what 
God has provided for you before he mentions your 
______________________________ to God. 
 
 
2. “_____________________________ now to God. Let your walk 
be in keeping with what you are.” 
 
 
3. ”There are some churches that have _____________________ 
communion. When they pass the broken bread you can't take 
it unless you are an approved member of that church.” 
 
 
4. When people asked Jesus for signs and wonders, he 
praised them for their faith.  True or False? 
 
 
5. Pastor Chuck found that ________________________________ 
was the byproduct of a healthy body. 
 
 
6. “Today the real problems of the world can be traced back 
to _____________________________.” 
 
 
7. The motivation for working is not just to provide for my 
own needs, but that I might be able to give to someone else 
that has need.  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2280 Ephesians 5-6 
 
 

1. In Ephesians 5, Paul's topic is God's __________________ 
as our example of forgiveness. 
 
 
2. “We see how Satan has so deceived and distorted things, 
because the world equates __________________________ with 
____________________________.” 
 
 
3. “A _______________________________ should never be 
passed on by a child of God, because what you are doing is 
planting filth in another person's mind, filth that they 
will not be able to get rid of.” 
 
 
4. "Famous last words, of __________________________ that 
shine, if he doesn't dim his, I won't dim mine." 
 
 
5. All marital problems stem out of the disobedience of the 
two rules in Ephesians 5:23-25.  True or False? 
 
 
6. “This is the first commandment that had a 
_____________________________ attached to it: ‘Honor thy 
father and thy mother that thy days may be long upon the 
earth.’” 
 
 
7. “______________________________ actually constitutes the 
right actions towards those around me.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2281 Philippians 1 
 
 

1. Paul the apostle was arrested in ______________________, 
held in prison in _______________________ for two years 
until he appealed to Caesar and was brought as a prisoner 
to Caesar in _____________________, in order that he might 
appear before Caesar and appeal his case. 
 
 
2. Which of the following letters does Paul not open with a 
reference to his apostleship? 
 
 a. Philippians 
 b. Philemon 
 c. 1 Thessalonians 
 d. all of the above 
 
 
3. ”The word ‘saints’ has come under a lot of abuse. We've 
lost the sort of meaning of the word; the word comes from 
the Greek word hagios, which means ______________________.” 
 
 
4. “_________________________________ was the first place 
Paul came to when he brought the gospel to Europe.” 
 
 
5. “The greatest joy that can come to any minister is to 
know that those who are really the children in the faith as 
the result of their ministry continue to walk in the 
______________________________.” 
 
 
6. Paul appeared before Caesar Nero twice.  True or False? 
 
 
7. “If ‘soul sleep’ was a legitimate doctrine, then Paul 
the apostle surely did not understand the doctrine.”  True 
or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2282 Philippians 2 
 
 

1. “You want to be great in God's kingdom? Learn to be the 
______________________________.” 
 
 
2. Jesus went from glory to glory, with the _______________ 
in between. 
 
 
3. ”How does God reveal His will to me? He reveals His will 
by the desires that He places in my heart, not the desires 
that I necessarily have in my heart that come from ______.” 
 
 
4. “God doesn't want any 
 
 a. money.” 
 b. service.” 
 c. griping service.” 
 d. all of above 
 
 
5. Paul’s friend _____________________________ almost died. 
 
 
6. “God does heal; I believe that. I have been healed many 
times, I know that. But God doesn't heal 
_____________________________, I recognize that.” 
 
 
7. Some of Paul’s friends risked their lives for his sake.  
True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2283 Philippians 3-4 
 
 

1. “Oftentimes, it is extremely difficult to 
______________________________ in circumstances.” 
 
 
2. If my heart was after the things of the 
________________________, then what happened to me 
physically has no bearing upon my relationship with God at 
all.” 
 
 
3. ”Paul said in his Roman epistle, ‘I know in me, that is 
in my ______________________, there dwells no good thing.’” 
 
 
4. How many years after the Damascus road experience did 
Paul write his letter to the Philippians? 
 
 a. about 30 years 
 b. about 25 years 
 c. about 40 years 
 d. none of the above  
 
 
5. “I really am not so much interested in what happened to 
you thirty years ago, twenty years ago, or ten years ago. I 
am interested in what is your relationship 
__________________________ with the Lord.” 
 
 
6. The book of Revelation says that believers’ names were 
written in the Book of Life before the foundation of the 
world.  True or False? 
 
 
7. Paul was chained to Caesar.  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2284 Colossians 1 
 
 

1. Colossae was a city in Asia Minor.  True or False? 
 
 
2. “The church as an institution, quite often, is just 
another religious experience and is as another religion in 
the world, because it doesn't always proclaim the real 
___________________________ of Jesus Christ.” 
 
 
3. “One of the fruits of the gospel is that of the love of 
____________________________.” 
 
 
4. What heresy had crept into the church at Colossae? 
 
 a. cannibalism 
 b. Zoroastrianism 
 c. Gnosticism 
 d. Socinianism   
 
 
5. According to Pastor Chuck, if God had created human 
beings as robots, they could accomplish all of the human 
functions except meaningful __________________________. 
 
 
6. The purpose of God and the plan of God is that in 
everything Jesus has _______________________________. 
 
 
7. The hope and the goal of the Hindu is to, through 
asceticism, denying the flesh, fasting, and similar things, 
to completely disassociate himself from the physical that 
he might enter in to the total spirit, which is Nirvana.”  
True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2285 Colossians 2-4 
 
 

1. The Gnostics took their name to signify their pretended 
superior ______________________________. 
 
 
2. It's sad, really, that a lot of people struggle most of 
their Christian life with a lack of real 
_____________________________ of their salvation. 
 
 
3. Jesus said of Judas, "It had been good if that man had 
never been _______________________.” 
 
 
4. “The cross is the open display of the __________________ 
of Jesus.” 
 
 
5. “You can't come to the Father through the 
 
 a. saints.” 
 b. cross.” 
 c. gate.” 
 d. darkness.” 
 
 
6. “Prayer has many parts and an important part of prayer 
is praise and worship, thanksgiving. A ____________________ 
part of prayer is request, petitions.” 
 
 
7. “Take heed to the ministry that God's called you to 
_______________________. See that you _____________________ 
it.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2286 1 Thessalonians 1-3 
 
 

1. What is the city of Thessalonica called today? 
 
__________________________________ 
 
 
2. Paul experienced no opposition to the gospel in 
Thessalonica.  True or False? 
 
 
3. ”How many problems have been created because we didn't 
____________________ upon God?” 
 
 
4. God used the brass serpent in the wilderness to bring 
healing to Israel from the bites of poisonous 
 
 a. spiders. 
 b. pythons. 
 c. scorpions. 
 d. snakes. 
 
 
5. Paul worked night and day in order to provide for his 
own needs, so that he could preach gospel of God to the 
Thessalonians without anyone accusing him of being a 
mercenary.  True or False? 
 
 
6. Pastor Chuck personally has a great burden to evangelize 
the Jews more than he does any other race or group of 
people.  True or False? 
 
 
7. “When Jesus comes, He is coming with the saints; which 
means that the saints have to ________________ with Him 
before they can _________________ with Him.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2287 1 Thessalonians 4-5 
 
 

1. “His first stop [in Macedonia] was at 
_____________________________ where evil men were stirred 
up against him, and they had him arrested and beaten, and 
he was thrown in the dungeon and then ordered out of town.” 
 
 
2. “The man who is outside of Jesus Christ lives to please 
____________________________. The man who is in Jesus 
Christ lives to please _________________________.” 
 
 
3. ”This is God's will for you: that you live a 
_________________________ life, a life of dedication and 
consecration to God, and keep yourself from 
_________________________. 
 
 
4. People generally tend to raise their ego (actual self) 
up to the level of their superego (ideal self).  True or 
False? 
 
 
5. “God's ________________________ is going to come upon 
the earth.” 
 
 
6. The Bible says, “For everything give thanks”.  True or 
False? 
 
 
7. “God, preserve me physically, my body. God, preserve my 
mind, my consciousness. And God, preserve my spirit, 
______________________________ unto the coming of our Lord 
Jesus Christ.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2288 2 Thessalonians 1-3 
 
 

1. In Thessalonica, Paul went into the synagogue for three 
Sabbath days reasoning with them out of the 
____________________________. 
 
 
2. As the Church began to be accepted in society, its 
power, faith and effectiveness increased.  True or False? 
 
 
3. “The fairness of God will indeed be manifested as the 
__________________________ of those that are destroyed is 
revealed.” 
 
 
4. Paul told the Thessalonians that the Day of the LORD had 
already arrived.  True or False? 
 
 
5. “So the powers and the forces of darkness are working in 
the world, but there is a hindering force that is keeping 
them from taking over 
 
 a. the Capitol.” 
 b. complete control.” 
 c. weapons.” 
 d. none of the above 
 
 
6. According to Pastor Chuck, the restraining power that is 
keeping back evil from taking over the world today is the 
______________________________ that is still here, the 
church of Jesus Christ. 
 
 
7. “There is a dangerous curiosity in man to be attracted 
and drawn after signs and wonders. When something 
scientifically or physically unexplainable occurs it 
follows that God's power is behind the miracle.”  True or 
False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2289 Timothy 1-2 
 
 

1. “Timothy lived in _______________________, a city that 
Paul visited in his first missionary journey.” 
 
 
2. According to Pastor Chuck, God would be totally just in 
wiping out San Francisco and Hollywood, but God is 
_______________________________. 
 
 
3. How many people were at the first Sunday service when 
Calvary Chapel started? 
 
 a. 2 
 b. 25 
 c. 75 
 d. about 500 
 
 
4. “Oh, what good news! Jesus came into the world to save 
sinners, not to condemn them. We didn't need that; we were 
already _____________________________.” 
 
 
5. “If you are not protected by God against Satan, you are 
just an open ________________________.” 
 
 
6. “Jesus stands there and puts His hand upon _____________ 
but He also reaches down and puts His hand upon 
____________, and He brings me in touch with God.” 
 
 
7. “As a Christian I should not seek to be 
______________________________ in my dress.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2290 1 Timothy 3-4 
 
 

1. “Elder” (presbuteros) and “overseer” (episkopos) are 
probably used interchangeably in the Bible.  True or False? 
 
 
2. Zechariah predicted the price of Jesus’ betrayal about 
_______________________ years in advance. 
 
 
3. Diakonos is the Greek word for ________________________. 
 
 
4. “God wants us to serve Him with a clear head, with a 
clear __________________________.” 
 
 
5. Godliness is _________________________________. 
 
 
6. “I consent to that which is good. But how to 
___________________________ it, I just can't find.” 
 
 
7. When the elders laid hands on Timothy, a prophecy came 
forth. In the prophecy, Timothy’s gift was declared and 
directed.  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2291 1 Timothy 5-6 
 
 

1. 1 Thessalonians and 1 Timothy are important books of the 
Bible for ecclesiology, the study of the Church.  True or 
False? 
 
 
2. If a widow had children or grandchildren, then it was 
their responsibility to take care of the widow’s needs.  
True or False? 
 
 
3. ”In order to qualify for church support, widows had to 
have a good report that they had been doing 
___________________________________.” 
 
 
4. 1 Timothy 6 addresses 
 
 a. slaves. 
 b. servants. 
 c. butlers. 
 d. maids.  
 
 
5. “Discontentment has brought many people to 
_____________________________.” 
 
 
6. The reason why your life is out of balance and the 
reason why your relationships are out of balance, is that 
your relationship with _________________ is out of balance. 
 
 
7. “Right now, I have the opportunity of laying up for 
myself treasures in heaven. I will not always have this 
opportunity. The day is coming when I will ______________.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2292 2 Timothy 1-2 
 
 

1. Which is the last epistle that Paul wrote? 
 
 a. Titus 
 b. Philemon 
 c. Hebrews 
 d. Timothy 
 
 
2. The men that God uses are men of ______________________. 
 
 
3. What words are written on the graves of Pastor Chuck’s 
mother and grandmother? 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
 
4. According to Pastor Chuck, there are a lot of situations 
where we can just keep our mouths shut and stay out of 
trouble when we really ought to be opening our mouths and 
getting into trouble.  True or False? 
 
 
5. What can nature not tell you about God? 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
 
6. “God will __________________________ you and you will be 
fit for the Master's use, then God will begin to use you.” 
 
 
7. “We can, through ____________________________, open 
their eyes to see the truth. We can bind that work of Satan 
that is blinding their eyes, that is keeping them from 
knowing the truth and we can deliver them from this 
captivity.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2293 2 Timothy 3-4 
 
 

1. “_____________________________ is at an all-time peak.” 
 
 
2. “The world really doesn't admire true Christian traits. 
Why? Because the true child of God brings the worldly 
person under ____________________________.” 
 
 
3. Which Scriptures is Paul referring to in 2 Tim. 3? 
 
 a. the New Testament 
 b. the Old Testament 
 c. the Apocrypha 
 d. the Mishna 
 
 
4. Jesus did not teach that Jonah was literally swallowed 
by a huge fish.  True or False? 
 
 
5. The Word of God seems to create an _____________________ 
for the Word of God, and it seems to _____________________ 
you for anything else.” 
 
 
6. “Paul, it is said, was an avid ________________________. 
In fact, history, Gamaliel, Paul said he sat under the feet 
of Gamaliel, and we have an account of Gamaliel talking 
about Paul as a student. And as he spoke of Paul as a 
student, he said, ‘The biggest trouble I had with him as a 
student was supplying him with enough __________________.’” 
 
 
7. Paul first met Aquila and Priscilla at Ephesus.”  True 
or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2294 Titus 1-3 
 
 

1. What greater thing could a person be than the 
____________________________ of the Eternal living God, the 
Creator of the universe? 
 
 
2. “As we look at nature, we see that God has created in 
nature the very hope of __________________________ in the 
principles of nature, in the planting of a seed into the 
ground.” 
 
 
3. ”The Bible teaches that for the child of God there is no 
death, there is only a ______________________________, a 
change of body as I move from the tent to the house.” 
 
 
4. The plan of eternal life, the plan of redemption, 
existed before the world began, but in due time God has 
made it ______________________ unto man. 
 
 
5. Christians should deliberately dress in ways that 
society considers “weird” because we are called to be a 
“peculiar people”.  True or False? 
 
 
6. Two marks or manifestations of foolishness are 
 
 a. disobedience and fear. 
 b. deception and weakness. 
 c. disobedience and deception. 
 d. fear and weakness. 
 
 
7. “The word “_____________________________” is a 
declaration of my total  and complete innocence.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2295 Philemon 
 
 

1. The letter of Philemon involves a man named 
_____________________________, who was at one time a slave 
of Philemon. 
 
 
2. “Apphia was probably Philemon's ______________________.” 
 
 
3. ”One of the most _______________________ and 
________________________ things that man could ever do to 
his fellow man is to bring one into slavery.” 
 
 
4. “Maybe this was all a part of God's plan to reach 
Onesimus with the gospel of Jesus Christ. Maybe you 
______________________ him for a little bit that you might 
______________________ him forever.” 
 
 
5. “It is important that we learn to just 
_________________________ our ways unto the Lord, every 
situation.” 
 
 
6. What type of clause did Paul use when he wrote to 
Philemon? 
 
 a. persuasive 
 b. pressurizer 
 c. presumptive 
 d. perpiration 
 
 
7. We can assume that Philemon did not receive Onesimus 
back.  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2296 Hebrews 1-2 
 
 

1. The author of the book of Hebrews addresses the issue of 
Hebrew Christianity and the danger of turning away from 
Jesus Christ and trying to find salvation under the Jewish 
religious system once again.  True or False? 
 
 
2. Angels were God’s ____________________________ to man. 
 
 
3. ”Through the prophets God revealed _____________________ 
of the _________________________ of His kingdom.” 
 
4. There is, surrounding God, a glorious 
 
 a. genius.” 
 b. affluence.” 
 c. brilliance.” 
 d. none of the above  
 
 
5. Michael the archangel is another name for Jesus.  True 
or False? 
 
 
6. “Angels are, first of all, ___________________ spirits.”  
 
 
7. Angels can take on a body, but they are not restricted 
by bodies like humans are.  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2297 Hebrews 3-4 
 
 

1. Some of the Jews who had come out of Judaism and all of 
its traditions were beginning to slip back into Judaism, 
going back to the ____________________________. 
 
 
2. In Hebrews 3, the author points out Jesus’ superiority 
over 
 
 a. angels 
 b. Moses 
 c. God 
 d. none of the above 
 
 
3. ”You cannot __________________________ in your works, in 
your skills, in your efforts.” 
 
 
4. “’Therefore let us labor.’ I have to really work at it 
because ________________________________ is constantly 
challenging my position of faith and trust in Jesus.” 
 
 
5. “There is a lot of worship that is purely psychic and 
touches our emotions and is soulish, but not necessarily 
_________________________________.” 
 
 
6. “God so loved that He gave, and now I 
______________________________ to that gift.” 
 
 
7. “Everything, anything I might ____________________- it’s 
there; richly, freely bestowed upon me because God loves 
me.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2298 Hebrews 5-6 
 
 

1. “A sinful person could not approach the holy, righteous 
God. So the priest would take the sacrifice and he would go 
before God for the person, make the way, and he would 
________________________________ that person before God.” 
 
 
2. “The cross of Jesus Christ is an offense to many people, 
because the cross of Jesus Christ declares to all men that 
there is 
 
 a. a God.” 
 b. only one way to God.” 
 c. an infinite, personal God.” 
 d. bloodshed.” 
 
 
3. One of the most common diseases within the church is 
arrested spiritual ____________________________. 
 
 
4. “Let's go on into a mature experience with God. Let's 
develop in our walk with the Lord. Let's 
___________________________. Let's grow up.” 
 
 
5. “What do we know that the Scripture teaches? That a man 
may fail, that a man may even blaspheme and still find 
__________________________________.” 
 
 
6. What two things are necessary to receive the promises of 
God? 
 
_________________________ and ________________________ 
 
 
7. “Is your soul anchored in the Word of God tonight and 
the promises of God to you? Is that your place of refuge? 
Do you have that strong consolation, comfort, assurance? 
Hey, God is going to do it. He has promised. He has given 
His _________________________.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2299 Hebrews 7-8 
 
 

1. Hebrews 7 answers the question, “How can Jesus be our 
High Priest when he is not from the tribe of Levi?” The 
answer is that Jesus is a priest after the order of 
_____________________________. 
 
 
2. Which Old Testament passages mention Melchizedek? 
 
 a. Genesis 1 and Deuteronomy 18 
 b. Leviticus 18 and Psalm 2 
 c. Genesis 19 and Psalm 10 
 d. Genesis 19 and Psalm 110 
 
 
3. A Christophany is an appearance of Jesus Christ in the 
Old Testament.  True or False? 
 
 
4. Genesis 19 shows that Abraham was greater than 
Melchizedek.  True or False? 
 
 
5. “In the book of Job, as Job's friends were probing for 
the possible reasons for his calamities and sufferings, 
they had come to the conclusion that Job must be a 
___________________________________________.” 
 
 
6. “God expresses His will for my life by putting the 
_____________________________ in my heart to do that which 
He wants done.” 
 
 
7. A new covenant has been established upon better 
promises, upon a High Priest who does not die, does not 
_____________________________, who does not have to offer 
sacrifices for His own sins before He offers for me. 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2300 Hebrews 9-10 
 
 

1. Jesus took the emblems from the _______________________ 
at the Last Supper, when he ate the bread and drank the 
cup. 
 
 
2. Which of the following was not placed inside the ark of 
the covenant? 
 
 a. the Holy Grail 
 b. Aaron’s rod 
 c. two tablets of the law 
 d. a jar of manna 
 
 
3. ”I cannot agree that [orthodox Jews], by their works, 
they can atone for their sins. That is totally against the 
__________________________________.” 
 
 
4. Leviticus provides the substance in God’s plan of 
redemption.  True or False? 
 
 
5. Old Testament sacrifices provided a covering for sin, 
but not a complete atonement.  True or False? 
 
 
6. “The sacrifice of Jesus Christ is complete. There 
remains no other sacrifice for your sins. You can't go back 
to the _______________________________________.” 
 
 
7. “So the reason why God is waiting and delaying the 
coming of Jesus Christ is to give opportunity for others to 
come on into the kingdom.”  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2301 Hebrews 11  
 
 

1. Faith is the assurance and conviction about something 
that you hope for, which cannot be seen.  True or False? 
 
 
2. Faith is 
 
 a. based on evidence. 
 b. not based evidence. 
 c. a burning in the bosom. 
 d. the enemy of reason. 
 
 
3. ”Basic fact of our ____________________________--you 
were created for God's pleasure.” 
 
 
4. Abraham took Isaac to Mount Moriah as a sacrifice when 
Isaac was a small child.  True or False? 
 
 
5. The man of faith can also know _________________________ 
and _________________________. 
 
 
6. “To be _________________________ from this body is to be 
__________________________ with the Lord.” 
 
 
7. “All the people mentioned in Hebrews 11 received, in 
their lifetime on earth, everything God promised.”  True or 
False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2302 Hebrews 12-13 
 
 

1. The Old Testament saints are sitting around in heaven 
watching what happens here on earth.  True or False? 
 
 
2. Jesus is our _________________________ as we run the 
race. 
 
 
3. ”Life isn't going to be easy, because you are an 
___________________________ in this world. When you walk 
with Jesus Christ you are out of _________________ with the 
world.” 
 
 
4. “____________________________ is something we have to 
really guard against.” 
 
 
5. “There is going to be a tremendous cataclysmic 
_____________________________ that is going to befall the 
universe.” 
 
 
6. “God has purposed that [sexual intimacy] be a beautiful 
experience whereby two lives might be made ______________.” 
 
 
7. “We are like Abraham who was searching for the city 
which has a foundation, whose maker and builder is God. We 
have no permanent ___________________________ here.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2303 James 1-2 
 
 

1. Bond-slaves, turning their lives over totally to God and 
to the lordship of Jesus Christ, did not consider their 
lives their __________________________. 
 
 
2. We are constantly faced with temptations. It's just a 
part of life. And in each temptation there has to be a 
_______________________________ on our part, whether or not 
we are going to walk in the flesh or to walk in the Spirit. 
 
 
3. ”My commitment to God needs to be a  
 
 a. perfect commitment.” 
 b. sinless commitment.” 
 c. complete commitment.” 
 d. none of the above 
 
 
4. It is important that our faith be tested because we are 
so prone to ____________________________ ourselves. 
 
 
5. “If we show no _________________________ we will be 
shown no _________________________.” 
 
 
6. Some people have all the faith in the world.  True or 
False? 
 
 
7. James’ message is, “Let's see the actions that 
demonstrate that you truly believe what you're saying.”  
True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2304 James 3-5 
 
 

1. “Teaching the Word of God is an awesome responsibility, 
because when I stand here to teach God's Word, than I am 
responsible to be teaching the Word of God 
_______________________________.” 
 
 
2. According to Pastor Chuck, James chapter four could be 
entitled, “How to win friends and _____________________ 
people.” 
 
 
3. ”Many of our prayers have ______________________ 
______________________ behind them.” 
 
 
4. “Satan's appeal is so strong because he appeals to that 
which I am _____________________________ in, my flesh, the 
desires of my flesh.” 
 
 
5. According to Pastor Chuck, too much of our life, too 
much of our effort, too much of our time is spent on things 
that are eternal- things that are not going to pass away.  
True or False? 
 
 
6. The book of Job and the books of theprophets are 
examples of suffering, affliction and of _________________. 
 
 
7. We should confess our __________________ to God and our 
____________________ to one another. 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2305 1 Peter 1-2 
 
 

1. “If you believe that God does know all things, you 
should have no problem with the doctrine of 
______________________________.” 
 
 
2. Charis was the common Greek greeting, meaning 
“_______________________”. Shalom was the typical Jewish 
greeting, meaning “______________________”. 
 
 
3. ”Had Jesus not been raised from the dead, then there 
would be no _______________________________________.” 
 
 
4. “God planned, before the foundation of the world, to 
demonstrate His love by the sending of His Son, to bear 
man's sin, to take the responsibility of your guilt and to 
die in your place; thus proving that God 
_____________________________________.” 
 
 
5. “The greatest demonstration the Church can give to the 
world is the _______________________ within the body for 
each other.” 
 
 
6. “There are so many people who desire 
_________________________________.” 
 
 
7. “The ____________________________ that we have in Christ 
is that we don't have to live after our flesh anymore.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2306 1 Peter 3-5 
 
 

1. “Our ___________________________ testifies to what we 
believe.” 
 
 
2. “The true beauty is an ______________________ beauty, 
not an _______________________ beauty.” 
 
 
3. Hospitality is a spiritual gift.  True or False? 
 
 
4. “Use your gifts for the whole _________________________ 
sake, that the body might be benefited by the gifts that 
God has given to you, being good stewards of that which God 
has entrusted to you.” 
 
 
5. Suffering, no matter what the reason, always results in 
the same blessing.  True or False? 
 
 
6. “When Jesus confronted Peter in the twenty-first chapter 
of John, after His resurrection, He told the disciples to 
meet Him in _____________________________.” 
 
 
7. “Silas accompanied both Paul and Peter.”  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2307 2 Peter 1-3 
 
 

1. “God has supplied unto us everything that we need to 
live a _______________________________ Christian life.” 
 
 
2. “One of the deadly characteristics of drugs is the first 
thing they attack is your ________________________.” 
 
 
3. ”The __________________________________ is like a light 
that is shining in a dark place until the day dawns.” 
 
 
4. “The true shepherd wants to feed the flock of God; the 
false teacher wants to _________________________ the flock 
of God.” 
 
 
5. “Knowledge is 
 
 a. absolute power.” 
 b. sin.” 
 c. wisdom.” 
 d. responsibility.” 
 
 
6. According to Pastor Chuck, anything that has happened in 
history can be explained by things that are happening 
today.  True or False? 
 
 
7. “Whenever you twist the Scriptures to accommodate the 
level upon which you want to live, and if you decided to 
live on a low level and you try now to twist the Scriptures 
to accommodate that level, you are twisting them to your 
own ________________________________.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2308 1 John 1:1-2:11 
 
 

1. According to Pastor Chuck, joy is not a variable because 
it is a joy that is related to our relationship with God, 
which is a _____________________________. 
 
 
2. The Bible warns us about ______________________________. 
 
 
3. ”____________________________ means a mutual sharing of 
resources, mutual interest in each other.” 
 
 
4. “You cannot have fellowship with God if you are walking 
in sin, walking in ______________________________.” 
 
 
5. Sin always results in separation.  True or False? 
 
 
6. “He reached down. The __________________________ God 
reached down to touch _______________________ man.” 
 
 
7. “Hatred and bitterness create chemicals that have a 
destructive effect upon your body physically.”  True or 
False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2309 1 John 2:12-3:24 
 
 

1. “The book of I John is a book of 
 
 a. answers.” 
 b. proofs.” 
 c. spoofs.” 
 d. rebuke.” 
 
 
2. "Man's _________________________________ are God's 
opportunities." 
 
 
3. ”When you lose the consciousness of the 
___________________________, then Satan can just really do 
a trip on your mind.” 
 
 
4. God intends for all of us to live in the awareness or 
consciousness that at any moment the whole program can be 
_______________________________. 
 
 
5. What are the two kinds of knowledge spoken of in the New 
Testament? 
 
 a. wisdom and understanding 
 b. experiential and intuitive 
 c. good and evil 
 d. head knowledge and heart knowledge 
 
 
6. “The heavenly scene defies ___________________________.” 
 
 
7. “It takes more than reformation; it takes a change of 
________________________________.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2310 1 John 4 
 
 

1. “I belong to God. He has placed His stamp of ownership 
upon me, and that is the Holy Spirit, which is the earnest 
of our redemption, or the 
 
 a. the down payment.” 
 b. the collateral.” 
 c. title deed.” 
 d. none of the above. 
 
 
2. “Christ” comes from the Hebrew word for “Messiah” which 
means, “Anointed One.”  True or False? 
 
 
3. ”Tongues is not a proof that the Spirit of God is 
abiding in you. ____________________ is able to counterfeit 
tongues. The real proof that the Spirit of God is abiding 
in you is ___________________________.” 
 
 
4. We should continually be asking God to show us that He 
loves us.  True or False? 
 
 
5. In the parable Jesus told, a man was forgiven a debt 
equivalent to 16 million dollars, but he was unwilling to 
forgive another man’s debt of about 16 dollars.  True or 
False? 
 
 
6. “As I yield to the Spirit and as I am filled with the 
Spirit that work of the Spirit in me ultimately is to 
perfect God's __________________________ within my life. 
 
 
7. “Beware of teaching that would make man the 
______________________ and God the ____________________.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2311 1 John 5 
 
 

1. “Yes, it is true- there are people with whom you are 
_______________________________. They are too much like 
you. It's amazing how horrible our sins look when some one 
else is committing them.” 
 
 
2. “It is awfully hard to ______________________ somebody 
you don't know.” 
 
 
3. ”Jesus had the power of __________________________ His 
Spirit, of laying down His life and of taking it up again.” 
 
 
4. “Eternal life is much more than quantity or duration of 
time. It is a ____________________________ of life.” 
 
 
5. The purpose of prayer is to get 
 
 a. your will done. 
 b. God’s will done. 
 c. God to come closer. 
 d. none of the above 
 
 
6. According to Pastor Chuck, there is only one sin that 
can damn your soul, and that is the rejection of God's love 
in Jesus Christ.  True or False? 
 
 
7. “I am kept by the power of ___________________________.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2312 2nd & 3rd John  
 
 

1. “There were those who would come to the Church claiming 
this gift of prophecy, claiming to be speaking in the name 
of the Lord who were really ____________________ 
________________________.” 
 
 
2. What is the name of the document that included rules for 
the early Church? 
 
 a. Didukal 
 b. Karaoke 
 c. Didache 
 d. none of the above 
 
 
3. John called himself “the ___________________.” 
 
 
4. The Gnostics taught that Jesus was a phantom.  True or 
False? 
 
 
5. “_________________________________________, that's what 
the Lord wants for every child of God.” 
 
 
6. “There is a very definite direct relationship between a 
person's ________________________________ health and their 
mental well-being.” 
 
 
7. “Having the knowledge of Jesus Christ doesn't save you. 
It's ____________________________ Him as your Lord that 
brings salvation.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2313 Jude 
 
 

1. The word “servant” in Greek is doulos, which means 
“___________________________ of Jesus Christ.” 
 
 
2. Jude’s original intention in writing this letter was 
concerning common salvation.  True or False? 
 
 
3. ”Satan found that he could not destroy the church by a 
frontal [attack], so he decided to destroy it from 
_______________________, and he _______________________ the 
church.” 
 
 
4. Gehenna is described as the place of the eternal 
_____________________ of _____________________ and his 
followers. 
 
 
5. Enoch the prophet walked with God and was raptured 
 

a. 10 years before the flood.  
b. before Christ and before the flood. 

   c. 7 years before the flood. 
    d. during the 10th generation after Adam. 
 
 
6. “Like Cain, if you allow _________________ to fill your 
heart, God can't bless you. Like Balaam, if you allow 
_________________ to fill your heart, God can't bless you. 
Like Korah, if you allow __________________ to master your 
life, God can't bless you; can't do for you what He wants 
to do.” 
 
 
7. The Bible says that we should pray that we might have an 
meager interest in the kingdom of God.  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2314 Revelation 1 
 
 

1. The Greek word apokalupsis literally means  
 
   a. “the tribulation.” 
   b. “the end times.” 
   c. “the unveiling.” 
   d. “uncovered.” 
 
 
2. A vision is really insight into the spirit world.  True 
or False? 
 
 
3. The Greek word for perfection literally means fully 
______________________, of full age, or __________________. 
 
  
4. John was probably about 96 years old when writing 
Revelation.  True or False? 
 
 
5. The word angelos in Greek literally means 
"______________________________." 
 
 
6. The patterns shown in Jesus’ messages to the churches 
show that He is all things to all people.  True or False? 
 
 
7. According to Pastor Chuck, you really need look back at 
Church history to find a model or a pattern for the Church.  
True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2315 Revelation 2-3 
 
 

1. The seven churches listed in Revelation exist today.  
True or False? 
 
 
2. The Greek words that make up the term “Nicolaitans”, 
seem to reveal that this doctrine established an improper 
spiritual _____________________________ within the Church. 
 
 
3. The church of Ephesus historically parallels the first 
period of 
 
   a. the church in sin. 
   b. Church history. 
   c. the book of Revelation. 
   d. revelation to man. 
 
  
4. Thyatira parallels the Catholic Church, Sardis the 
Protestant Reformation.  True or False? 
 
 
5. Isaiah chapter _______ verse _______ corresponds with 
the description of the church of Philadelphia. 
 
 
6. The church of Laodicea shows the final, perfected 
condition of the Church.  True or False? 
 
 
7. Eating supper was a very significant act in the time of 
Christ.  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2316 Revelation 4-6 
 
 

1. “The basic color that emanates from the throne is a 
 
 a. red.” 
 b. green.” 
 c. blue.” 
 d. magenta.” 
 
 
2. According to most Bible scholars, the twenty-four elders 
clothed in white raiment represent _______________________. 
 
 
3. Under Jewish law, whenever you sold property, there was 
always a ______________________________ clause in the 
deed.” 
 
 
4. “In a very ________________________ sense, at the 
present time, it is Satan's world.” 
 
 
5. It could very well be that our first view of Jesus will 
be a very shocking experience as we see Him with the marks 
of the sufferings that He bore for us in order to redeem 
us.  True or False? 
 
 
6. “The earth can produce enough _____________________ for 
everybody. It is just that we are using the resources and 
managing the resources very poorly.” 
 
 
7. “When the Antichrist comes forth to reign upon the 
earth, he will make war against the saints but will not 
prevail against them.”  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2317 Revelation 7-9 
 
 

1. The phrase “four corners” in Revelation can also be 
translated as “four quadrants.”  True or False? 
 
 
2. The 144,000 people who are sealed are  
 
 a. the universal Church. 
 b. of the tribes of Israel. 
 c. European nations. 
 d. none of the above 
 
 
3. Name one religious group who see themselves as the 
144,000. 
 
____________________________________ 
 
 
4. During the Great Tribulation, the water supply will 
become polluted.  True or False? 
 
 
5. “______________________________ can sometimes be an 
awesome thing, especially in a tremendous crowd of people.” 
 
 
6. “The earthly tabernacle was a model of 
____________________________.” 
 
 
7. “Who knows what [John] is actually seeing? He describes 
as he can with the _______________________ that is 
available to him.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2318 Revelation 10-12 
 
 

1. In Romans 8, Paul tells us that "All of ________________ 
is groaning and travailing together until now, waiting for 
the manifestation of the sons of God to with the redemption 
of our __________________." 
 
 
2. We do not know what the “seven thunders” said.  True or 
False? 
 
 
3. ”Even as the Lord waited _______________________ during 
the days of Noah for a hundred years before He sent the 
flood, so the Lord waits _________________________ now.” 
 
 
4. “God intended that man would come to the knowledge of 
Him through nature. __________________________ man looking 
at nature is brought to the awareness and the consciousness 
of God. ____________________________ man worships nature, 
rather than the Creator of nature.” 
 
 
 
5. “You don't see man living as God intended man to live, 
the sharing of the _________________________, but we will 
when His kingdom comes.” 
 
 
6. Pastor does not believe the temple will be rebuilt in 
Jerusalem.  True or False? 
 
 
7. “the purpose of God for the nation of Israel was that 
they were to bring the ____________________ into the 
world.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2319 Revelation 13-15 
 
 

1. What Old Testament prophet mentioned the beast of 
Revelation 13? 
 
 a. Isaiah 
 b. Ezekiel 
 c. Jonah 
 d. none of the above 
 
 
2. “There is a teaching that I feel borders on blasphemy of 
the character of God that declares the ___________________ 
___________________ of God.” 
 
 
3. ”No man can ever doubt God's love who looks at the 
___________________________.” 
 
 
4. The martyred saints have their own song in 
 
 a. Daniel 12. 
 b. Revelation 21. 
 c. Revelation 7. 
 d. Revelation 5. 
 
 
5. A Satanist said, “Just look at the world in which you 
live, we are winning. Evil is going to triumph over good.”  
True or False? 
 
 
6. We read in Isaiah's prophecy that Jesus will be coming 
from Edom with his garment stained with __________________. 
 
 
7. The Bible teaches that God never weeps  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2320 Revelation 16 
 
 

1. God will smite the earth prior to sending of His Son to 
take __________________________ and _______________________ 
and to rule over the earth. 
 
 
2. If an asteroid struck the earth, it could produce 
phenomena such as those described in Revelation.  True or 
False? 
 
 
3. When God sends His judgment, the _______________________ 
turn back to God. 
 
 
4. When a star dies, it causes a 
 
 a. nova. 
 b. super nova. 
 c. savanarola. 
 d. wormhole.  
 
 
5. Even as God brought darkness upon Egypt, so God will 
bring darkness upon the kingdom of the ___________________. 
 
 
6. According to Pastor Chuck, many people in high places of 
power have been controlled by demonic spirits.  True or 
False? 
 
 
7. “The earthquakes in Revelation 16 are all localized 
earthquakes.”  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2321 Revelation 17-18 
 
 

1. The Tower of Babel was built in the same geographic area 
as Babylon.  True or False? 
 
 
2. “There is no ___________________________ as far as God 
is concerned.” 
 
 
3. ”People are selling their souls so ___________________.” 
 
 
4. Which Roman emperor was called “the beast” by the early 
Church because he wrecked so much havoc among the Church? 
 
 a. Caesar Augustus 
 b. Caesar Vespasian 
 c. Caesar Nero 
 d. Ceasar Domitian 
 
 
5. The motivation to destroy God is to free man so that he 
can live after his flesh without any kind of 
_________________________ or pangs of conscience.   
 
 
6. “Thank God that we have courageous _____________________ 
who are Christians who are the salt of the earth, and in 
the public school system still shine as a glorious light in 
a dark place.” 
 
 
7. ____________________________ said, “If a person 
deliberately destroyed the faith of a little child, it 
would be better for that person to have a millstone hung on 
his neck and be thrown into the sea.” 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

C2322 Revelation 19-20 
 
 

1. All the way through Revelation we have had the 
affirmation that the judgments of God are _________________ 
and ______________________. 
 
 
2. “The concept that Satan brought to Eve in the Garden of 
Eden was that God was not fair, that God was trying to hold 
her back from something that was _________________________, 
that God was somehow trying to protect Himself.” 
 
 
3. Where will the marriage feast of the Lamb take place? 
 
 a. in heaven 
 b. on earth 
 c. in the sky 
 d. none of the above 
 
 
4. “One of the great dangers of being in any kind of 
ministry where God is using you, one of the great dangers 
of exercising any spiritual gift, is that people so often 
look at the ___________________________ that God uses.” 
 
 
5. The “vesture dipped in blood” is probably a reference to 
Isaiah ___________________. 
 
 
6. The _________________________ in their Humanist 
Manifesto have declared their intention of destroying God 
out of the minds of men. 
 
 
7. The Bible teaches that gehenna is a temporary place of 
torment.  True or False? 



If you listened to this entire recording, initial here: __________ 
 

 

C2323 Revelation 21-22 
 
 

1. Revelation 21 takes place beyond the 1,000 year reign.  
True or False? 
 
 
2. God is holding the universe together by the 
 
 a. word of His power. 
 b. palm of His hand. 
 c. skin of its teeth. 
 d. laws of nature. 
 
 
3. ”That which we highly prize and value, that men will lie 
for, kill for and steal for, will have no value up there. 
It is just _____________________________.” 
 
 
4. God is going to have a tree that has ___________________ 
different kinds of fruit and every month a fruit will be 
______________________. 
 
 
5. Like the angel’s message to Daniel, John is also told to 
seal up his prophecy for a later time.  True or False? 
 
 
6. As a _____________________ of God I will not be judged 
for my sins; that has all been covered by Jesus Christ. As 
a child of God the gift of eternal life is just that- it is 
God's gift to me. I can't earn it. I do not deserve it. It 
is a gift of God. 
 
 
7. “I'd rather be wrong in my _________________________ 
interpretation of the book than to be wrong and add to the 
book by spiritualizing, or take away from it by 
spiritualizing.” 


